
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Family and Consumer Science

  
 

Follow us online! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Classes are listed on our Facebook page and 
website! 

Following us online is an easy way to 

keep up with Ohio County FCS Extension. 

Cooperative Extension Service 
Ohio County 
1337 Clay Street 
Hartford KY 42347 
(270)298-7441 
ohio.ca.uky.edu 

Family and Consumer Sciences Facebook Page 
https://www.facebook.com/UKFCSExt 

University of Kentucky Family and Consumer Sciences Podcast 
Extension Podcast: https://ukfcsext.podbean.com/ 

Check out our county website for information on all program areas. 
http://ohio.ca.uky.edu/ 

 

 
 
 
Nan Montgomery 
Agent for Family & Consumer Sciences 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
The 2024 Nutrition 

Education Calendars 
are here and ready 

for pick up! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/UKFCSExt
http://ohio.ca.uky.edu/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Thought for the Month: “The journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step.” - Lao Tzu 
 
Roll Call: January rings in the new year. Share one goal you have for your new year’s “journey” 
Dates to Remember: 
15th Martin Luther king Jr. Day- Office Closed  
16th Homemaker Leader Lesson- Daviess County  
 
Please ensure one club member can attend the February 7th homemaker council meeting. Homemaker presidents will be given a voting 
ballot to take to clubs for the 2024-2025 homemaker leader lesson. We have a lot to discuss! 

It’s time to start thinking about cultural arts! Creative writing entries are due March 1st to KEHA Cultural Arts Chairman Barbara 
Seiter, 8669 Valley Circle Drive, Florence, KY 41042 
Other entries are due by noon on March 15th to the Extension Office.  
If you would like to know more about cultural arts exhibit categories, please call the Extension Office. 
  

 
 
 

Homemaker Happenings 
 

My name is Brandy Garcia. I was born and raised in 
Muhlenberg County and still reside in Central City. I have 
been a member of the Muhlenberg County Homemakers 
for about nine years and serve as president of the Material 
Girls group. I was also recently elected as the President-
Elect for the Pennyrile Area Homemakers. I attended the 
KEHA Leadership Training in March 2020 and I have been 
a member of the Pennyroyal Master Gardeners since 
2017. I love bowling, playing pickleball, reading, 
crocheting, working puzzles, kayaking and messing 
around in the yard with my flowers! I have worked in 
Extension for a total of six years as a Staff Assistant and I 
am so excited to get started in this new role! I look forward 
to working with and getting to know all of you! 

 

Welcome Brandy Garcia our new Family and 
Consumer Sciences Program Assistant 

 



 

 

 

  



 

  

Make plans to join us for one or both of these 
workshops! 

Call the Extension Office at (270)298-7441 to 
reserve your spot! 



 

  



 


